Ref: Photos/AP/noc

22nd October 2019



Dear Parent/Carer,

On **Thursday 21st November**, Academy Photography will be coming into school to take individual and sibling photographs of the children.

Parents who wish to have a family photograph of their children (brothers and sisters from within the primary school only) should indicate, on the slip below, their family group and return this to school **before Friday 15**th **November**.

If your child attends afternoon Nursery and you wish them to have a sibling photograph, please bring them into school for **10:00am**.

Please ensure full uniform is worn on the day. Parents will receive free proofs of every image with the option to make a purchase at a later date.

Yours sincerely,

5 Davies

Mrs. S. Davies

Headteacher

Name of eldest child:	Class:
Names and classes of brothers and sisters	to be included in family photograph:
Signed:	Date:

School Family Photograph - Thursday 21st November







Bloxwich Academy Primary

Print name: